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School Newsletter – 4th November 2020 Term 4 Week 4 

 
Kinder 2021 Hub 
 
Have you seen our exciting and innovative Kindergarten 2021 Hub?  It is a one-stop shop for families 
with children enrolling into Kindergarten at RBPS in 2021. This wonderful resource has information 
about everything from school times and 
what to expect at school, through to 
helpful tips and websites.  Even if you 
don’t have children starting 
Kindergarten next year, it’s definitely 
worth a look.  Visit our school website at 
https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/ 

and click on the Kindergarten 2021 link. 
 
 
From our Office Team 
 
The office team, Vicki, Lisa and Alex, 
needs your support. You can help us by 
following these procedures- 
 Under the current guidelines, 

parents are not to enter the school site. 
 When dropping children off late, or picking them up early, please buzz the gate, talk to 

the office staff to explain your request and wait outside the gate. 
 If you are dropping your child off late, we will collect your child from you at the gate.  If 

you are picking them up early, we will call your child from the classroom and bring 
them to you at the gate. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding. 
 
 
Car Pick-Up Line 
 
This is a reminder for all families who use the Go with the Flow pick-up line. The No Parking sign on Wilberforce Avenue means you 
can park for 2 minutes only and not leave the vicinity of your car. It is best to arrive in this area when the bell goes at 3.20 and your 
child is waiting so that you are not parked any longer than necessary.  If you arrive early, please find a park in a nearby street and 
walk to your child's pick-up area/gate.  
 
The Go with the Flow area works well when cars arrive from 3.20 - 3.30. There is a teacher on duty between these times to supervise 
the students waiting. 
 
Police are currently patrolling all schools in the area and fining those who park and drive illegally .  
 
 
Selective High School 2022  
 
Applications are now open for Year 5 families wishing to apply for a position for their child at a Selective High School in 2022.  Please 
note that you must apply online and that applications close on the 16th of November, 2020.  Late applications are not 
accepted. Interested families must apply online at: 
 
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7  
 
Please refer to the application site if you have any questions. 
 
 
 

ROSE BAY PUBLIC SCHOOL 
EVER FORWARD 

Diary Dates   
 
Term 4  
NOVEMBER 
Wednesday 4  
Mufti Day for Y6 Farewell 
Monday 9-Friday 13 
NAIDOC Week 
Monday 16 
Last Day for SRE/SEE 
Tuesday 17 
P&C AGM 
Wednesday 18 
OC Placement testing 
Monday 23-Thursday 26 
Fun Fair 
 
DECEMBER 
Wednesday 2 
Y6 Zoom Awards Assembly  
Wednesday 9 
Y6 Graduation Night 
Wednesday 16 
Last day for students 
 

2021 
JANUARY 
Friday 29  
Students Y1-6 Return 

 

https://rosebay-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/
https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools-and-opportunity-classes/year-7
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Book Week 2020 Curious Creatures, Wild Minds 
 
K-6 celebrated Book Week in our library with the fabulous Australian Award-Winning Author and 
Illustrator Aura Parker. She demonstrated how to illustrate characters and what inspired her to write. 
Using some of her techniques, our students illustrated fabulous characters. Our library is now full of 
Curious Creatures!  

 
  
Second Hand Uniform Pop-Up Shop  
 
Wednesday 11th November 9.20-11am 
Wednesday 18th November 9.20-11am 
  
Everything $2, $5, $10!!! All proceeds go directly to the P&C. 
  
Due to Covid-Safe restrictions, the “shop” will be located outdoors near the Albemarle Avenue gate. Parents will be expected to queue 
1.5 metres apart, and we, volunteers, will do our best to have the clothes sorted into type and size to ensure a quick turnaround.  
Please drop any donations you may have to the office, as we won’t be taking any on the day. In the event of rain, the pop-up will be 
cancelled.  See you there!!  Kate and Marika 
 
 
Everyday Maths Hub 
 
The Everyday Maths Hub https://education.nsw.gov.au/campaigns/mathematics/domain, is a new online platform, developed by the 
Department of Education, to help parents and carers to engage their children in mathematics. The hub features fun, interactive 
resources and explanations about a wide range of mathematical topics and how they are relevant to everyday life. 
 
The Everyday Maths Hub:  
 is an engaging and dynamic online platform for parents and carers of children in Kindy through to Year 10 
 aims to support and encourage family conversations about the relevance and usefulness of mathematics in everyday life 
 is part of the NSW Mathematics Strategy to achieve the Premier’s vision, 'for all NSW students to develop the mathematical skills 

they need to succeed in life' 
 was designed in consultation with our teachers, parents and carers 
 can support parents and carers in empowering their children to think critically and creatively, find and solve problems and notice 

and wonder about the mathematics in the world around them 
 helps parents and carers connect with their children through mathematics. 

 
P&C News 
 
The P&C Annual General Meeting, to vote for new office bearers for 2021(P&C Executive committee), will take 
place on November 17 via Zoom.  In order to vote, the P&C Federation requires you to be a financial member of 
the P&C. This is done through a gold coin donation only.  This year, these gold coin donations will need to be paid 
online into the Rose Bay Public School P&C account.  Please note that this is separate to any voluntary 
contributions paid with school fees.  Once completed, email proof of payment to rosebaypc@gmail.com so that 
we can send you the AGM Zoom link. 

   
Please contact us at the above email address if you have any questions. 
The bank details for your gold coin donation follow and please note your NAME in the description. 
Name:  Rose Bay Public School P&C Association, BSB:  062 236, Account:  1000 7160 
 
Warm regards - Jackie Bando, Rose Bay Public School P&C President 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/campaigns/mathematics/domain
mailto:rosebaypc@gmail.com


  

Congratulations to the Rose Bay Public 

School Principal Award Recipients! 

Congratulations to the 

Year 5 Leadership 

Nominees for 2021! 

 

Stage Three 

From Left to Right: 
Back Row: Daniel, Noah, Harry 

Front Row: Jadyn, Ethan, Elijah, William 
Absent: Krystof 

 

From Left to Right: 
Back Row: Daniella, Jade, Lana, Jocelyn 
Front Row: Coco, Indigo, Katie, Hannah 

 

Stage One Stage Two 

During our recent Zoom Assembly 

Students received their Principal Awards. 

The Year 5 Leadership Nominees were 

announced. 

Organisation 

Integrity 

Resilience 

Confidence Getting Along 

Persistence 

Leadership 
Cooperation 



 The Students of Rose Bay 

Public School outshone 

themselves on the ‘Stars 

and Sequins’ Mufti Day 

which was organised by 

Year 6.  

Thank you to all the STARS 

of our school for 

supporting the Year 6 
Fundraiser. 



 

Stage One Games Club made 

tenpin bowling games using craft 

rolls. 

The Year 3 Gardening Club used 

their green thumbs to plant 

seeds. 

The Junior Art Club made scary 

monsters and amazing animals 

using plasticine. 

Artistic 

Creative 

Fun 

Co-operation 

Hands-on Outdoors 

Growing 

 

Playing 

Making 



	
  	
  

	
  

What is a waste 
free lunch box? 

 

Waste free lunch boxes don’t 
contain any packaging. 

Instead, food is stored in 
reusable containers. 

	
  

Waste Free Wednesday 
is back ! 

Starting on Wednesday  

Pack 
	
  

- A reusable lunchbox 

- Snacks in reusable containers 
-Drinks in reusable bottles 

- Reusable utensils 

- Beeswax wraps 
 
	
  
	
  

Avoid 
	
  

- Lunches packed in plastic, cling      

wrap and foil 

- Disposable drinks  
- Pre-packaged lunches or snacks 
	
  

SRC 

Starting Wednesday Week 3 
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